
 

 

 

 

TO:   Honorable Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

VIA:   Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM:  Jay Hatch, Recreation Director 

DATE:  February 12, 2025 

RE:  City Sponsored Fireworks Agreement with Master Pyro LLC 

 

Background 

On February 1, 2023, the City of Madeira Beach released a Request for Proposals for Annual 

Fireworks Displays. The City selected Master Pyro LLC for the 2023 fireworks displays and 

exercised a one (1) year renewal of the contact from 2024. The contract for the display ended in 

November 2024 and per the initial RFP is available for one (1) year renewal. 

 

Following the dates from previous years, the fireworks displays would take place on the following 

dates in 2025: March 15, May 3, July 3, November 8.  

 

Fiscal Impact 

The City currently has $30,000 budgeted for Fireworks in the FY25 Budget.  

Recommendation 

Staff Recommends moving forward with the final one (1) year contract renewal. 

Attachments 

Proposed FY25 Contract (Subject to date approval) 

RFP 23-01 – Contract Exhibit A 

Contractor Proposal – Contract Exhibit B 

 


